Mary Sue Hibbs

From; Mary Sue Hibbs <earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 8:13 AM

To: ‘Trent 1. Smith’

Subject: RE: Cardinal Addition Plat 1

will do.

From: Trent L. Smith [mailto:tsmith@shive-hattery.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 7:58 AM

To: Mary Sue Hibbs <earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com>
Su\bject: Cardinal Addition Plat 1

‘Ms. Hibbs,

Please pull the Cardinal Addition rezoning/plat off of the next agenda (if it ever was put on it). There are some sewer
issues that we have to work through before comfortably moving forward with developing the property.

Let me know if you need anything else or have questions.

Thanks!

Trent L.-Smith-
Civil Engineer
Shive-Hattery
4125 Westown Parkway | Suite 100 | West Des Moines, 1A 50266
ext, 175532 | 515.422.5532 |
SHIVEHATTERY
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